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Attention: Ms Mary O'Kane
 
We are members of the Caroona Coal Action Group and we are also landholders on the Liverpool 
Plains. We are writing to you in support of the submission that you would have already received from  
Mrs Rosemary Nankivell Coal Seam gas Chairman of the Caroona Coal Action Group.
 
We are very concerned about the impact  of the coal seam gas industry will have upon the farmers of 
the Liverpool Plains specifically:
 
The depletion along with contamination of water resources. Once this occurs it will be unfixable.
 
The risks and the unknowns of the coal seam gas industry alone causes great concern.
 
Subsidence damage to the rich soils of the Liverpool Plains -  soils which are recognized as such 
Nationally and Internationally.
 
Areas such as the Liverpool Plains should not be exposed to an industry that presents specific risks. 
 
Regards,
 
Allan & Marie Grant
 
 
 
Marie Grant
mariegrant42@gmail.com


